
Refund/Cancellation Policy 
 
The Alaska Eating Disorders Alliance (AKEDA) provides conferences and training for 
professionals who seek to increase their knowledge in understanding of, treatment options 
for, and referral options who experience eating disorders behaviors. In addition, AKEDA 
provides conferences or trainings to families and individuals who are affected by eating 
disorders. 
 
Paid Conferences/Trainings 
To ensure that AKEDA has the resources to pay for professional presenters and other costs 
associated with organizing the trainings, AKEDA requests that individuals cancel any 
registration as early as possible. AKEDA will provide 100% refund of fees less transaction 
and bank fees if cancellations are made 7 days in advance of the conference/training start 
date. For cancellations between 1 and 7 days prior to the conference, 50% fees will be 
refunded, less transaction fees unless extraordinary circumstances arise.  

Another attendee may go in your absence when requested in writing within 24 hours of the 
conference start.  If a registered attendee does not cancel and fails to attend the conference, 
this will be treated as a cancellation and no refund or credit will be issued. 

In the unlikely event of the conference being cancelled by the organizer, a full refund will 
be made. Liability will be limited to the amount of the fee paid by the registrant.  

For questions or to reach AKEDA, please contact info.akeatingdisordersalliance@gmail.com 
or call 907-308-8400.  
 
Free Conferences/Trainings 
AKEDA strives to make free conferences and trainings available to professionals, caregivers 
and individuals affected by eating disorders. If you register for these events, we ask that 
you notify us if you are unable to attend as early as possible.  For questions or to reach 
AKEDA, please contact info.akeatingdisordersalliance@gmail.com or call 907-308-8400.  
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